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Hello All, 
 
For those who do not know me, my name is Tristan Gale and I am currently a member of Deben 
Swimming Club.  I am in the process of taking over the organising and coordinator for the Suffolk 
League that is held each year and has been, up to now, organised by Sarah Elmer. 
 
The following dates below have been planned for this year’s events and I would like to start off the 
orchestration of it all by asking for the entry form to be filled in by all the clubs who wish to enter 
this year. 
 
1st Round 13th April 
2nd Round 18th May 
Grand Final 29th June 
 
I would like to receive the entry forms back by 1st March for me to start planning the next phase of 
which pools will be used and we can start the ball rolling with team registrations. 
 
This is a fantastic event for clubs to pitch their swimmers against each other with individual and 
team relays in an awesome atmospheric environment. 
 
Please send emails through to the meetpromoter@debenswimmingclub.co.uk email address with 
any questions and entry forms. 
 
If your club is not wishing to enter this event in 2024, please could you let me know your nil return 
intentions so that I do not chase clubs for a response. 
 
Many thanks and I look forward to organising a great event for you all. 
 
Tristan 
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